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There has been a marked deterioration in traffic flow between Hunters Hill / Gladesville and
Balmain. This increased traffic flow means that drivers are forced to use the bus lane which is
slowing down buses. Buses to the city are now taking significantly longer meaner children are
late to school and people late to work if that continue to catch the same buses they always
took. Please look at the traffic flow around the Rozelle interchange.



